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I SUPPORT SB1542.  Oregonians in general and we Senior Citizens in particular 

have too high a tax burden, particularly the people of lower means.  I’d rather the 

CAT tax be eliminated.  I support the raise in the threshold to protect small 

businesses and small profit margin businesses.  The more exemptions and other 

special rules, the greater the government administrative burden, and the greater the 

burden to the remaining businesses, more likely to bankrupt them.  


